
RETURN TO REGULAR SCHEDULE ON SUNDAY, SEPT 15 
Join us for Orthros at 8:45 AM and Divine Liturgy at 10:00 AM 

 
ITS NOT TOO LATE TO ORDER TAKE N BAKE 

Our famous youvetsi, delicious meat sauce, scrumptious dolmades and 
delicious pastries (including baklava and kourabiedes) are still available 
in limited quantities. Order today at belmontgreekfestival.com and 
pickup next Sunday September 15 after Church services. 
 

POST-FESTIVAL SALES 
Limited quantities of Locanico ($40 for 4 pound package), Gyro ($30 
for 5 pound package), Fixx Beer ($7.50 for 4 pack) and Pita ($4 for 10 
pack) are available for purchase in The Oaks today after Church 
services. Please see Chris Canellos. 
 
TODAY! OUTREACH SUNDAY for September has been moved 

from last Sunday. Please give generously to our Outreach 
Volunteers for distribution to the needy. 

Mon Sep 9 STUDIES IN THE FAITH AND BIBLE STUDIES 
CLASSES will begin TOMORROW. Join us for great 
informed discussions as we discover the enlightened 
wisdom and understanding of the Holy Fathers of our 
Orthodox Tradition. All are welcome to join and learn. 

NEXT SUN SUNDAY SCHOOL BEGINS - September 15. If you 
have any questions about the new year, please send an 
email to religioused@goholycross.org. Also Sunday 
School staff will be available near the classrooms on 
Sunday, September 8 for early registration of your 
students. You can always register online at 

http://www.goholycross.org/Education/ReligiousEducati
on.aspx 

 
 

    NEWS     
 
  STEWARDSHIP 2024  
 Make 
   your 
    pledge 
      TODAY! 
 
 
 HOLY CROSS PRESCHOOL IS EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE 

ITS EXPANSION TO INCLUDE TK AND KINDERGARTEN. 
We are now enrolling for the 24-25 and 25-26 school years -- please 
email Director Chris Shreve to schedule a visit for you and your child 
today! Preschool@goholycross.org Visit our Preschool website: 
www.holycrossbelmont.com Follow us on Instagram: 
@holycrosspreschool 
[https://www.instagram.com/holycrosspreschool/]. Like and follow 
us on Facebook: [https://www.facebook.com/holycrossbelmont/ ].  

 CLOTHES CLOSET NEEDS YOU! - Donate basic hygiene and 
daily care items to children of San Mateo Park Elementary School. 
Deposit items in collection box in our Fellowship Hall or go to: 
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/WS5GGCPZ6YBR?ref_=w
l_share and order on-line shipping directly to school. Philoptochos 
appreciates your support. Email here if you have questions: 
cphopkins322@gmail.com 
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SERVICES 
Sunday, September 8 – Nativity of the Theotokos – 8:30 AM, Orthros, 

9:30 AM, Divine Liturgy 
Friday, September 13 – Vespers for the Elevation of the Holy Cross 7:00 

PM 
Saturday, September 14 – Elevation of the Holy Cross – 8:30 AM, 

Orthros, 9:30 AM, Divine Liturgy 
Saturday, September 14 – Great Vespers, 5:30 PM 

= = = = = RETURN TO REGULAR SCHEDULE = = = = = 
Sunday, September 15 – Sunday Following the Elevation of the Holy 

Cross – 8:45 AM, Orthros, 10:00 AM, Divine Liturgy 
 
 

OUR HOLY CROSS THREE HIERARCHS BOOKSTORE 
-  BOOKSTORE WILL RE-OPEN on SUNDAY, SEPT. 15 - 

 
Our Holy Cross/Three Hierarchs Bookstore reflects the name which it 
bears.   Our shelves and walls are filled with all that is Orthodox, 
including Books for all ages, icons and many other items for personal use 
and for gift-giving. ‘The Bible and the Holy Fathers’ is a book compiled 
by our own Johanna Manley and offers to Orthodox Christians the 
opportunity to relate the daily Epistle and Gospel readings to the words of 
the Fathers of the Church regarding each of the passages.+ 

 
 

WELCOME TO THE CHURCH OF THE HOLY CROSS 
If you are visiting us for the first time, send us an email and share your 
thoughts and suggestions. May God bless and keep you well. 
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The Reverend Father Peter G. Salmas 

- e-mail: frpeter@goholycross.org 
The Reverend Father Manoli Aspiotis 
- e-mail: frmanoli@goholycross.org 

 
900 Alameda de las Pulgas   /   Belmont, CA 94002-1604 

650-591-4447 
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